
 

 
 
 
Our Ref: StaffSA/Dept PE/ODO/BEN 
Date: 12th February 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I hope you are well at this time.  
 
Following my letter a few weeks ago, I would like to follow up – firstly with an apology and 
secondly with a request.  
 
Firstly, I apologise that I have not been able to speak with you on the phone. I have contacted all 
students who requested a call and have underestimated the time that each call would take.  
 
Therefore, can I possibly request that you complete the attached questionnaire for yourself and 
your son. Once completed can you please return to school where I will collate.  
 
I will send this letter via the Ruskin website as well as postally to allow you to submit this 
electronically if you wish.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me via email: 
odonnells@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk or via phone: 01270 560 514.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you soon.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

S O’Donnell 
 
Miss S O’Donnell 
Curriculum Leader Physical Education 
 
Enc: Questionnaire 
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